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My family and I love boating together.  My kids take their friends with them and We 

have taught them the joy of water sports.  It’s disappointing to say the least that the 

water way in our backyard is being taken from us.  It’s plenty big enough to share.  

We paddle board in the river too and don’t have a problem with other boats sharing 

the river with us.  I just can’t understand why there isn’t a solution for everyone.  

Technically our boat falls under the weight restriction but I can see where this is 

headed.  Every year our area is getting smaller and more dangerous do to 

overcrowding.  We have pushed everyone to one area and now I fear for my kids 

life’s when all the boats have tp be in the same spot.  We need to educate people on 

how to share the water ways that are here for all of us to use and keep them open for 

families like mine.  


